
UPCOMING DATES 
Dec 16 7th-8th grade band & 
  jazz concert at Bishop 
  Mac, 7:00 
Dec 17 4th-6th band concert at 
  Bishop Mac, 7:00 
Dec 19 K-8th Christmas  
  Program, 6:00 
Dec 20 Early Dismissal ** 
  11:15 preK / 11:30 K-8 
  **No afternoon ext. care!** 

Dec 23-Jan 3 NO SCHOOL 
 
 
 
Jan 6  School resumes 
Jan 7  First day to enroll for 
  2025-2026 school year! 
  (Mailing has been sent!) 
Jan 9  School Open House 
Jan 13-18 HOME boys’ basket -
  ball tournament 
 
SCHOOL               EVENTS:  

 
 

 Monday, December 16th: 7th-8th 
grade & jazz band concert at 
Bishop Mac, 7:00. 

 

 Tuesday, December 17th: Band 
concert at Bishop Mac, 7:00. 

 

 Thursday, December 19th: Our 
Christmas program will begin at 
6:00. (Time change!!) This is for all 
K-4th students and 5th-8th choir 
students. 

 

RE-ENROLLMENT FOR 2025: 
Letters and enrollment forms were 
mailed home yesterday.  Enrollment 
officially begins Tuesday, January 
7th.  Please do not bring in or mail 
your forms prior to then!! 
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CHRISTMAS ACTIVITY DAYS: 
Our upper grade (5th-8th) student 
council has put together a fun sched-
ule for the week leading up to Christ-
mas!  Flyers went home yesterday. 
 

Monday: Project Deck the Halls 

Tuesday: Ugly Sweater Day 

Wednesday: Pajama & Movie Day 

Thursday: Wear Christmas Colors 

Friday: Classroom Christmas Parties 

 
 
CHRISTMAS WORSHIP BAND: 
We will have rehearsal TOMORROW 
(Saturday) at 9:00 in the school gym. 
Our Worship Ensemble will play this 
Sunday, December 15th, during the 
8:30 worship service.    
 
CHRISTMAS CONCERT*: Our   
annual Christmas concert will be 
Thursday, December 19th at 6:00.  
Please note the time change!!  Con-
cert attire is “Sunday best.”  You may 
dress festively for Christmas, but NO 
hats.  All K-4th grade and upper grade 
choir students need to report to the 
music room 15 minutes before the 
program time. 
 

*Since there are no other school         
activities that evening, student            

participation for the above  
students is expected! 

 
FOOD PANTRY: Many thanks to 
all who contributed to the food basket 
donations during the month of No-
vember.  May God greatly bless you 
this Christmas! 

  -from the St. Paul’s Human Care team 

“Changing lives through 
worship, compassion,  and 

Christian education.” 

http://www.stpaulslutheran.net/

